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We’re in the thick of construction! This month, crews completed pouring 
the new concrete bridge deck and advancing work on the west side. As 
work progresses, expect varied traffic changes on I-94, Centennial Road/
Bismarck Expressway, and surrounding streets.

The deck was placed in four separate pours, each requiring a seven-day 
cure. The final pour is curing and will be complete by mid-July. In total, 
the bridge will use roughly 500 truckloads of concrete, with the deck itself 
accounting for 125. 

Once the concrete cures, crews will remove the wood forms and work on 
final bridge elements, including decorative columns, crash barriers, curbs, 
median islands, pedestrian fencing, and more.

North and southbound traffic is reduced to one lane 
from Trenton Drive to Miriam Avenue to accommodate 
pedestrian access on Centennial Road/Bismarck 
Expressway. 
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MORE QUESTIONS?
Stay updated through this project’s dedicated webpage or send your questions to 
our Bismarck District Office.

Dean Schloss, NDDOT Bismarck Assistant District Engineer | dschloss@nd.gov

A temporary pedestrian walkway is in place from Trenton 
Drive to the I-94 West on-ramp and from Miriam Avenue to 
the I-94 East off-ramp. Pedestrians will follow the designated 
path, briefly return to the existing sidewalk across the bridge, 
then reconnect with the temporary walkway.

Additionally, Miram Avenue is closed to the west of 
Centennial Road/ Bismarck Expressway, with a detour 
provided via Divide Avenue. The closure will remain in place 
until necessary concrete work is completed.

https://www.dot.nd.gov/exit161
mailto:dschloss@nd.gov

